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Victor Harbor Road Duplication 
Project  

Landscaping Work 

OFFICIAL  

 

The $810 million Fleurieu Connections project is jointly 
funded by the Australian and South Australian 
governments. 

 

What’s happening 
We’ll be undertaking landscaping work to prevent erosion along 
Victor Harbor Road for approximately the next two months.  

How this affects you 

Starting Thursday night 15 May 2025, a section of Victor Harbor 

Road between Seaview Road and the McLaren Vale turnoff will be 

reduced to a single lane with speed restrictions in place. There may 

be some light spill and noise disruptions, but we'll do our best to keep 

the noise to a minimum. We will plan our works to try to minimise the 

impact as much as possible.    

From Friday 16 May 2025, these works will occur between 7am and 

7pm and are expected to last for approximately two months. Speed 

and lane restrictions will remain in place 24 hours a day for the entire 

duration of the works to ensure the safety of road users.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected, but we’ll try to keep these 

disturbances to a minimum. Please follow traffic management 

directions while work is in progress.  

Adverse weather may impact our works, but we’ll keep you updated 

via our website. 

When 

From Thursday night 15 
May 2025 for 
approximately two 
months 

Hours of work 

Monday to Saturday 
between 7am and 7pm 

Where 

Victor Harbor Road 

More information 

www.fcalliance.com.au  

info@fcalliance.com.au 

1300 896 826 (24hrs) 

  

 

Safer access onto 
and across Victor 
Harbor Road 

 

Improving safety and 
making your journey 
more reliable 

 

Supporting over 400 
jobs each year 

We’ve doubled the capacity of Victor Harbor Road 
between Old Noarlunga and McLaren Vale, improving 
safety and making your journey more reliable. 

http://www.fcalliance.com.au/
mailto:info@fcalliance.com.au
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Changed Traffic Conditions – Victor Harbor Road 

 

From Thursday night 15 May 2025, a section of Victor Harbor Road between Seaview Road and the 

McLaren Vale turnoff will be reduced to a single lane with speed restrictions in place. These works will 

occur between 7am and 7pm and are expected to last for approximately two months. Speed and lane 

restrictions will remain in place 24 hours a day for the entire duration of the works. 


